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Announcing the 4t International Conference
on Evidence-based Library and Information
Practice (EBLIP4), May 6-9, 2007 with
additional continuing education events on
May 10-11, Chapel Hill, North Carolina,
USA

This exciting international conference has
grown out of an increasing interest in using
the best available evidence to improve
library and information practice. The
conference will be of interest to all sectors of
the library and information community. It
will offer an opportunity for presenting high
quality research as well as discussing the
role and future of evidence-based practice in
the profession.

The conference is sponsored by the School
of Information and Library Science at the
University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill
http://www.ils.unc.edu/. The site of the
conference will be the Sheraton Imperial
Hotel in nearby Research Triangle Park
http://www.sheratonrtp.com/. The hotel is a

10-minute ride from the Raleigh Durham
International Airport http://www.rdu.com/.

For further information contact: Joanne
Gard Marshall, Local Conference Chair.
E-mail: marshall@ils.unc.edu
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